
ATTENTION! 

Re: Bayside Beach Association 2020 Election 

DATE: August 27, 2020 

To all Bayside Beach Association members (who are owners of their qualifying beach association 

property): 

Due to United States Postal Service delivery issues, the recent Bayside Beach Association Election 2020 

newsletter mailing was either damaged or delivered sporadically/incompletely.  As a result, association 

members are being asked to re-submit their 2020 election votes on colored paper ballots that were 

mailed out on Thursday, August 27, 2020.   

These colored paper ballots should be returned to Vice President Bobbie Sue Young in the envelope 

that is enclosed with the colored paper ballot(s) by Monday, September 28, 2020. 

Ballots will be tallied at a special Bayside Beach Association board meeting to be scheduled in October 

2020.  

 

Signed, 

Bayside Beach Association Board of Directors 
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